
 
 

Dear All, 
 
with great pleasure  we announce that we will award the best Early Career Researcher*'s 
Talk (either Oral presentations or  Speed talks related to posters) with something very 
special: an OPEN ACCESS PUBLICATION FEE on Quaternary International, the official journal of 
the International Union for Quaternary Research. 
 
The participation to the workshop is FREE!!! 
 
Please, remember that the deadline for abstract submission for the online INQUA-MARE 
workshop,  "Antarctic Realm" (November, 29th - December, 1st), is the November 19th. Send your 
abstract, concerning the Antarctic realm, to inqua.mare@gmail.com (see detailed instructions in 
the attached Abstract template). 
 
To registrate your participation fill in this Google Form: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1RuWr6d3bsGEinREyGWmOoeViAlcMavOcohHEs_

3MAeC3nQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

or 
 

write an e-mail to inqua.mare.network@gmail.com until November 25th, indicating your Title 
(student, MSc, PhD, Prof., pronoun-s, etc.), Name, Surname, Affiliation and Nationality. 
 

Best regards,  
 
The INQUA-MARE Organising Committee 
 
*Early-Career Researchers: see definition at www.inqua.org/ecr. 
 
 
 
Follow us on Twitter (@InquaMare), Instagram (inquamare) and Facebook (Inqua-Mare)! You can find more on the 
objectives of the INQUA-MARE project and on its schedule for the next years on the webpage of the Coastal & Marine 
Processes (CMP) Commission (https://www.inqua.org/commissions/cmp/projects/2002P) of INQUA. 


